
Appendix A 

From: Katherine owen [mailto:townclerk@caernarfontowncouncil.gov.uk] 

Sent: 08 June 2016 10:11 

To: Williams Mari Lyn (Rh-CTGC) 

Subject: proposed parking restrictions on the Maes 

 

Mari 

Good morning 

The above matter was discussed at the Town Council meeting last night and the councillors wish to 

note the following comments 

 Once the clearway has gone, sufficiently clear signs will need to be installed noting 

NO PARKING on the Maes (we are of the understanding that the clearway is the 

reason that this is NOT currently possible) 

 

 Furthermore, they wish to see the time being extended to 7pm 

One concern that was raised is the possibility of cars being technically able to park on the Maes 

overnight from 7 (if you agree) until 8.30am which would cause huge problems for many events – 

has this element been considered 

 

With thanks 

Katherine Owen SILCM 

Clerc y dref / Town Clerk 

Caernarfon Royal Town Council 

Institute Building 

Pavillion Hill 

Caernarfon 

LL55 1AS 

Ffôn / phone 01286 672943 

Ffacs / fax 01286 676392 

mailto:townclerk@caernarfontowncouncil.gov.uk

